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On 22 November 2012, the NSW Legislative Council referred an Inquiry into the medical use of 
cannabis to General Purpose Standing Committee No. 4. The Committee, chaired by the Hon Sarah 
Mitchell MLC of The Nationals, includes representatives of the Australian Labor Party, the Greens 
and the Liberal Party.  
 
The  motion to refer the Inquiry to General Purpose Standing Committee No. 4 was put forward by 
Labor member the Hon Luke Foley MLC, and was agreed to without opposition from Council 
members. 
 
The Committee Chair, Mrs Mitchell said, 'The Committee will be examining the safety and efficacy 
of cannabis for medical purposes as well as considering if and how cannabis should be supplied for 
medical use. In addition, the Inquiry will investigate the legal implications of cannabis use for 
medical purposes, as well as any other related issues.' 
 
'There is a diverse collection of views held on this issue by the community, and the Committee 
wishes to hear from the widest possible range of stakeholders.' 
 
Submissions are now being called for by the Committee from interested organisations and 
individuals. The closing date for submissions in Friday 15 February 2013. 
 
The Committee will to hold two Sydney hearings, in March 2013. Detailed information about the 
dates and times of these hearings will be advertised on the Committee website following the closing 
date for submissions. The Committee is scheduled to report to the House by 14 May 2013.  
 
For further information about the Inquiry, including its terms of reference, and for more on how to 
make a submission, please visit the Committee's website  at: www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/gpsc4, or 
call the Committee Secretariat on (02) 9230 3081.  
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